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              Our students recently had the opportunity to participate in the Erasmus program. I have had 

the luck to be one of the few selected students and I’m very grateful that for that. For our Erasmus we 

went to Essen in Germany for 2 weeks (1.10. 2023 - 14.10. 2023). We were divided into two groups. 

The first group which I was also part of was assigned into a construction firm called Karmod based in 

Düsseldorf. They produce a lot of different types of buildings, but we specifically worked on container 

type of buildings. 

We’ve learned a lot about container type of houses in those two weeks of working here, also  some 

basics of construction of them. We’ve unfortunately didn’t see how they designed them but I’m still 

glad that we could’ve see the construction of them in person. It helps us to understand better  what we 

learn in our school.   
  

        

              

         
 

 

 

The second group was experienced both of the firms we were assigned to. First week they were 

working in Karmod in office where they experienced how architects work in the program AutoCAD, 

they had the opportunity to see how to design a basic container house and also tried it for themself 

later. The second week of our stay they  started working in a firm called Architecture Team which 

was based in Dortmund. Here they had the opportunity to learn a new program called ArchCAD with 

the help of the experts. Later on they designed their own version of a family house.   

 

 



                                   

               As a part of our stay we also visited some cities of Germany. We visited Düsseldorf, Köln 

and also Bonn. In my opinion the best cities we have visited was Düsseldorf and Köln.  

 
   

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Thanks to Erasmus we have gained a lot of experiences in the practical field of our study 

major. We also gained connections for our possible future job.  

 

I’m very grateful to have been part of such an amazing program as Erasmus.  

 

Thank you for this opportunity.  

 

Tomáš Poláček 3.D SPSSZA 



 


